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Ohio HB 73 Written Testimony 

Opposition of Bill as Written 

 

I am opposed to this bill as written related to the very 
concerning situation and implications for Registered 
Nurses in Ohio. This HB does not provide guardrails for 
patient safety. Registered Nurses would be expected 
to administer a medication that may have significant 
unknown side effects and implications for patient 
safety. Registered Nurses would be responsible for 
assessment and monitoring for side effects putting 
their license at risk. 
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